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Western Sydney International Experience Centre and 
Eaton Road site office work completed | October 2019 
 
 
Dear neighbour,  
 
Construction of the Experience Centre and Eaton Road site office commenced in January 
2019 and is now completed. Other completed works include road surface and pavement 
works for Eaton Road, utility installation and landscaping. 

 
We would like to thank the local community for your patience while we delivered this work. 
 
The Centre, opened to the public on Tuesday 3 September 2019, features a series of 
interactive pods, including an augmented reality preview of Western Sydney International 
and an airport control room, where screens provide further information about the project.  

 
 
Operating hours 
The Experience Centre is located at 100 Eaton Road, Luddenham and is open Monday to 
Thursday from 10am to 4pm.  

 
 
Accessing the Experience Centre 
Access to the Centre can only be made southbound from The Northern Road with 
a left-hand turn into Eaton Road (south).  
When exiting the Centre, you can make a left-hand turn from Eaton Road onto 
The Northern Road. 
Should you wish to travel northbound on The Northern Road, you will have to 
travel southbound to the next roundabout to make a safe, legal U-turn.  
If you have any questions, please call 1800 972 972 or email info@wsaco.com.au.      
 
 
Experience Centre 

 
The Experience Centre in September 2019  
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